
June, 2018

Dear Natick Selectmen,

I am writing to request permission for the Natick Artists Open Studios banner be hung across 
Main Street from October 15 thru October 21st, 2018.

This would remind the public about the free 2 day art event in our community. The event is 
11am to 5 pm on both Saturday and Sunday, October 20 & 21.

This event is free to the public and features close to 70 artists offering a variety of works. The 
majority of artists show in group locations in the Cultural District, with several others showing 
in their individual studios in the broader community. 

Thank you for your consideration and support of our growing art community.

Sincerely,

Debra Sayre
Natick Artists Open Studios Committee
43 Main Street, Natick, 01760


